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Report 

Name of the Program Seminar on Importance of Tally 

Date 17/05/2021 

Number of Participants 30 

Venue Department of Commerce 

Name of the Resource Persons Dr.  Rakhi Deshmukh 

A seminar on the "Importance of Tally in Commerce" was successfully held at Indira College on May 17, 

2021. Led by Professor Dr. Rakhi Deshmukh, the discussion provided valuable insights into the 

significance of Tally software in the contemporary digital landscape. The presence of Vice Principal 

Professor Saroj Lakhdive underscored the college's dedication to imparting relevant skills to students for 

navigating modern business environments. Program Director Dr. Sharyu Bonde's proposal and Professor 

Snehal Khandekar's vote of thanks added to the event's efficacy. The seminar aimed at enhancing students' 

understanding of Tally and its applications in commerce and was well-attended, demonstrating the students' 

keen interest in acquiring practical knowledge. Such initiatives reinforce the college's commitment to 

holistic education and industry readiness. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


